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OBJ The Heath & 

Hampstead Society 

Society

OBJECTION

From

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

Judging by the Objections from the residents of the flats above the shop at 65 West End Lane there is a 

serious problem caused by foul smells coming into the flats.

This is a problem that should be dealt with by Camden Council (with the help of the Planning Department)

The ventilator grills proposed would discharge such foul smells directly over the heavily used public pavement 

and passers-by (often tourists en-route to Keats House).

This is clearly a ventilation problem that should be solved within the interior of the shop by Environmental 

Engineers.

Please refuse the grills on this street facade and enforce their removal.
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